
                                                    

 

Prevent Action Plan 

 

 Prevent lead: Mr Chris Perry (DSL)  Named Governor: Mrs Anna Bendall  (Deputy DSLs – Mrs Emma Collett and Mrs Jacquie Mowlam) 

 

Duty What this means Action By whom 

Assess the risk of 
children being drawn 
into terrorism 

Staff can demonstrate a general 
understanding of the risks affecting children 
and young people and know how to identify 
those children at risk or subject to 
radicalisation.  

●​ All staff have read “Keeping Children Safe in Education”, 
2022. 

●​ The Prevent Lead has informed staff of their duties as set 
out in “The Prevent Duty” (DfE, June 2015).  

●​ All staff have undergone WRAP training.  

All staff 
Prevent Lead 

Staff understand how the 
school’s locality could be 
a risk factor in children 
being subject to 
radicalisation or 
extremism. 

In identifying radicalisation and/or extremist 
views we also take into account the location 
and community context of our school being 
rural and very white majority.   

●​ Staff and governors are aware that given the make-up of 
our school’s community with little or no multi-culturalism 
that there could be low levels of tolerance for other 
cultures and faiths due to lack of exposure to this through 
rural isolation.   

●​ Staff and governors therefore understand the need to be 
aware of potentially vulnerable families and children who 
become a target for extremist views. 

 

Know how to report 
concerns regarding 
radicalisation and 
extremism.  

The school has identified a Prevent Lead and 
supporting Governor. 

●​ All staff know who the Prevent Lead is and that this person 
acts as a source of advice and support. 

●​ All staff know what to look out for and how and when to 
report any concerns about this. 

All staff 

The school is using local 
partnership 
arrangements exercising 
its Prevent duty. 

Staff record and report concerns in line with 
existing policies and procedures. 

●​ Add information about your recording system here.  All staff 



 

References:“Keeping Children Safe in Education: Information for all school and college staff” DfE, July 201“The Prevent Duty: Departmental advice for schools 

and childcare providers”, DfE, June 2015 

 

 


